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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 11th March 2022 

Queen’s Jubilee Celebrations                                                                                 

Just a reminder that we are closed on Tuesday 3rd May as our Jubilee bank holiday 

(the official one falls during half term at the end of May).  Of course, we are also 

closed on Monday 2nd May for the May Day bank holiday.                                                  

In school we will celebrate the Jubilee on Friday 27th May - more details to follow in 

due course. 

 

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing 

abuse or neglect please contact:                                                     

Children’s Social Care – Duty and Advice Team:  01484 456848 

For more information about safeguarding children visit:                   

www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk 

The Safeguarding Leads for this school are:                                                 

Maggie Walker and Marina Davis       

Contact No: 01484 609818                               

Email:   head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk   

or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk               

Head Teacher’s Award 

This week’s award goes to Oliver M – well done Oliver! 
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Wear Pink for Eden                          

Thanks to everyone who supported our 

wear pink / bright colours for Eden 

yesterday.  We have handed the 

donations over to one of our parents who 

will pass them on to the campaign. When 

it has been counted we’ll let you know 

how much we raised. 

 

Dave Wilde our local Countryside 

Officer has advised us that 

Cumberworth Community Association are 

planting an orchard adjacent to school on 

Saturday 12th March at 2pm if any 

children/parents would like to attend. 

St Nicholas Church Services                  

Second Sunday of the month 11am Family 

Service, next date 13th March 

Third Sunday of the month 4pm Kids Praise 

(interactive child friendly service), next date 

20th March       

Mothering Sunday 11am 27th March 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Advance notice:                                

Friends of the Dearne are planning a launch 

event on the river in Denby Dale on Sat 2nd 

April. One element will be a ‘bioblitz’ 

(including Riverfly identification) which they 

hope parents and children could participate in.  

We’ll supply further information when we get 

it. 

Many congratulations to Paige in Yr 5 who this week took part in the West Yorkshire 

Cross Country finals.  She did amazingly well and has qualified for the National 

Primary Cross Country Finals which will be held in Leicestershire later this month.  

Outstanding effort – well done Paige! 

 
Dates for your diary:                                                   

Thursday 28th April:  Class Photos                                    

Friday 24th June pm Sports’ Day (weather permitting)            

Friday 1st July pm Back up date for Sports’ Day 

Year 1 & 2 are looking forward to visiting 

Cannon Hall Museum for a Victorian 

Servant experience next month.  We are 

sure they will have a great time. 


